
Lake Lenore Addition – 160 acresGrant County

Project Description Acquiring this property is necessary to eliminate an inholding within the Columbia Basin Wildlife Area. 

Washington State Parks, the current owner, manages this isolated parcel on a landscape where most of 

the public land is managed by WDFW. Consolidating this land under WDFW ownership would clear up 

public confusion about ownership, land use policies, and rules in effect for this area. This parcel also has 

the value of providing water access to Lake Lenore.

Project Benefits The acquisition of this parcel will contribute to management efficiencies on this existing wildlife area. It will 

also facilitate public access the water at Lake Lenore and has the potential to develop a shooting range 

on the parcel. 
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